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Loudon County Receives Grant for Six New Homes 
 
The Tennessee Housing Development Agency (THDA) has awarded Loudon County Habitat for 
Humanity a $353,100 HOME grant that will allow the housing organization to build new houses 
for six low-income families in Loudon County.   HOME is a federally-funded program. Awards are 
made annually to THDA by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) 
federal government. Those funds are then distributed by THDA to grantees within the State of 
Tennessee based upon a rigorous competitive application and scoring process. 
 
“This grant comes as a result of a strong partnership between Loudon County Habitat and local 
government,” said Tony Gibbons, executive director of Loudon County Habitat. “Thanks to 
Mayor Buddy Bradshaw, Loudon County, Mayor Jeff Harris, Loudon, and Mayor Tony Aikens, City 
of Lenoir City, for their support and collaboration with the project.  We are thrilled to accept this 
important grant for our families and for our community.” 
 
Since 1992, Loudon County Habitat has built 120 new homes and rehabbed 2 existing homes for 
local families in need of affordable housing.  Funding comes from a variety of sources, including 
local churches, businesses, organizations, foundations, and individuals.  Families admitted to the 
program must show need, the ability to pay an affordable mortgage, and willingness to partner 
with Habitat to build or repair their home.  For more information on our programs, call (865) 
458-0704. 
 
“We are pleased to be working again with Loudon County Habitat to provide affordable housing 
in Loudon County,” said THDA Industry and Government Affairs Liaison Katie Moore.  “Our goal is 
to provide funding and support to help assure that every family in Tennessee has access to 
affordable, safe housing.” 
 
Construction on these houses will begin in 2022.  Loudon County Habitat also addresses critical 
repairs for senior and disabled homeowners who need alterations in their homes to make them 
safe and affordable.  To date more than 100 of these repair projects have been completed.  To 
learn more about any of Loudon County Habitat’s programs, please call (865) 458-0704. 
 

Loudon County Habitat for Humanity 
Loudon County Habitat for Humanity is an affiliate of Habitat for Humanity International, a worldwide 
Christian housing organization. All funds to build in Loudon County are raised locally to provide safe, 
affordable houses for low-income families who are willing to partner with Habitat. These partner families 
help build their houses and then buy them from Habitat through a no-profit mortgage. Funds from these 
mortgages go into a Fund for Humanity which allows Habitat to build other houses. 
 

THDA 
As the State’s housing finance agency, the Tennessee Housing Development Agency (THDA) is a self-
sufficient, independently funded, publicly accountable entity of the State of Tennessee. THDA’s mission is 



 

to ensure that every Tennessean has access to safe, sound, affordable housing opportunities. More 
information about THDA programs can be found online at www.thda.org 
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